
  
 
 
 
 

 

St Andrew the Apostle Greek Orthodox School, Building 5, North London Business Park, Oakleigh Road South,  

London, N11 1BF   Telephone Number: 020 3195 5444 

Email: admin@standrewtheapostle.org.uk, Website: www.standrewtheapostle.org.uk 

9 July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: New building update and our Brunswick Park entrance  

I am writing to inform you of a necessary change regarding the access to our school premises that will take effect 
from Wednesday 4 September 2024. 

Due to the ongoing construction of our new school building, it has become necessary to extend the barriers of the 
construction site. As a result, the school entrance via Brunswick Road will no longer be available. This measure is 
essential to ensure the safety and security of our students, staff, and visitors, to facilitate the completion of the 
construction project, and to maximise the possible space for our all-purpose weather pitch.  

From Wednesday 4 September 2024, the only entrance to the school building will be via the main entrance of the 
North London Business Park. You can use either Brunswick Crescent or Brunswick Avenue to reach this entrance. A 
map illustrating the route to the school is provided below for your convenience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We understand that this change may cause some inconvenience, and we sincerely apologise for any disruption to 
your daily routine. Please rest assured that we have made this decision in the best interests of our school 
community. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Philip Hills 

Headteacher 
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